
MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL 

JUNE NEWSLETTER 

These last few weeks are always a very busy time in the 

nursery school year and we have a lot of special events 

planned. In order to offer children these exciting 

experiences we rely on support from parents and carers. 

With this newsletter we are sending information about 

the main events that will be taking place and how you can 

help us. We know that you are all busy with work and 

personal commitments but hope you may be able to join 

us for some of these events. 

Holidays in term time 

It is important for children to attend nursery regularly to 

benefit from all the learning experiences. The summer 

holidays begin on Wednesday 24th July and we urge you 

not to take holidays during term time. 

If you need to take your child out of nursery for 

exceptional circumstances, you must complete a request 

form available from the office. 

Some goodbyes 

We will be saying goodbye to some staff members at the 

end of term. We are sorry to see them go but wish them 

well in their new endeavours. 

Sian will be leaving us to take up a new job as the 

Headteacher of Rowland Hill Nursery School and 

Children’s Centre. 

Hasmita, who works in Breakfast Club and has been at 

Moss Hall Nursery School for many years will be taking a 

career break. 

Jacqui, who has been working as a teacher for one day a 

week will also be finishing at the end of term. 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 10th June – Fri 14th June 

Healthy Eating Week 

Mon 17th June- Fri 21st June 

Art in the Garden week 

Tuesday 19th June 

Family Learning Workshops – 

Transition to school 

Thursday 27th June 

Summer trip to Highgate Woods 

Sunday 30th June 

MHSA summer Fair 

Thursday 11th July 

Fun Afternoon 3.30 – 5.30 

Tuesday 23rd July 

Last day of term. No tea club on this 

day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term dates for 2019/2020 are  

available on the website. 



Get ready for the sun 

On sunny days please remember to put sun cream on your child before they come to nursery. We 

will top up cream for the children who attend all day (you will already have given permission for this 

when your child started). If your child needs an alternative cream please make sure we have some at 

nursery.  

Please dress your child appropriately. They will need sunhats (write their names in them) and should 

wear clothes that are light but that cover their shoulders. Footwear must be suitable for climbing, 

running etc so they need to be fastened securely on their feet ( no flipflops). 

 

 

 

MHSA Summer Fair 

The MHSA summer fair is on Sunday 30th June from 12.00. This is a fun event for families and friends 

as well as an opportunity to raise funds for the 3 Moss Hall schools. Do let the office know if you can 

volunteer on the day. 

Obstacle Course sponsorship money 

Thank you to all the parents who have brought in their money for the sponsored obstacle course. If 

you haven’t already done so please could you bring your money into the office as soon as possible.  

Yoga classes 

Some of the children have been enjoying yoga sessions with Daniella’s mum. Alisa. She offers these 

classes locally at Coffee & Crayons, 161 Ballards Lane, N3. Classes are on Sundays from 10.- 10.45 

am. 

You can contact Alisa at alisa@kiddingaround yoga.com or 07944 660313 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

What’s happening in June and July and how you can get involved 

Date What’s happening How you can help 

10 - 14 June Healthy Eating Week Can you come in and help us to cook healthy food with the 
children? Talk to your child’s key person if you can help. 
Talk to your child at home about the importance of 
healthy food and drink. 

17- 21 June Art in the garden week Do you have any artistic talents you can share with us this 
week? Can you paint, draw, dance, sing , play an 
instrument, take photographs ….  
Even if you think you don’t have any creative skills we 
would still love you to come and help us this week. 
Please talk to your child’s key person if you can help. 

Sun 30 June 
12.00 – 4.00 

MHSA Summer Fair Please come to the fair. Have fun and help us raise funds. 
We will be contacting you with more information about 
how you can help soon. 

Thurs 27th June 
All day 

Summer Trip 
Highgate Woods 

We are taking the whole nursery to Highgate woods. 
We will travel by tube from West Finchley to Highgate. 
This trip works well when we have lots of parents and 
carers with us, and is a really fun social occasion. 
We are not able to take siblings with us. 
Nearer to the time there will be a list in your child’s 
classroom for you to sign up. Please do try to make 
yourself available for this day; it will not be possible to go 
if we do not get a lot of parental support. 

Thurs 11 July 
3.30 – 5.30 

Fun Afternoon We welcome all our families to join us in the garden for 
some summer fun. Siblings are welcome. 
There will be a small entrance charge to cover the cost of 
the entertainer and there will be food and ice cream 
available to buy. There will also be a raffle. 
Please help us by bringing in food for the event. We 
always love to enjoy the foods from the many cultures 
represented at Moss Hall. 
The core nursery day will finish at 3.30 on this day. Tea 
Club will still be available if you need it but if you choose 
to come to Fun Afternoon with your child you will not 
need to pay for Tea Club. 

 


